
MEMO    

 
 

Date:  January 30, 2016 
 
To: LMHA Residents  
 
From: John P. McMahon, Assistant Director 
 
Subject: LMHA 2016 Annual Plan and Five-Year Action Plan 
 
The Lorain Metropolitan Housing Authority’s 2016 Annual Plan and Five-
Year Action Plan are available for your review and inspection.  The Annual 
Plan applies to residents of all LMHA housing programs.  The Five-Year 
Action Plan and the Capital Fund Annual Statement/Performance and 
Evaluation Report concern only public housing properties. 
 
A copy of these documents is available at all public housing management 
offices and at the LMHA Main Office at 1600 Kansas Avenue, Lorain.  
 
The documents are also published on the LMHA website at www.lmha.org. 
Click on “About LMHA” then click on “Annual Reports and Policies.” 
 
LMHA is interested in your comments. Please submit them in writing to:  
 

LMHA 
Attention: John McMahon 

1600 Kansas Avenue 
Lorain, OH 44052 

 
Comments will be addressed at a public hearing scheduled for 1:00 pm on 
Wednesday, March 16, 2016 at the LMHA Main Office.  Thank you.  

http://www.lmha.org/

